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1. On March 14, 2012, on behalf of itself and Staff of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company filed a Request for Commissioner Participation at Workshop under WAC 480-07-375(1)(b).  PacifiCorp and Staff requested that one or more of the Commissioners of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) consider participation in a workshop scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on March 22, 2012, at the offices of the Commission.  
2. PacifiCorp now files this modified request for Commissioner participation because the workshop has been rescheduled for 9:30 a.m. on April 5, 2012.  

3. The subject of the workshop is the five-year review of PacifiCorp’s West Control Area (WCA) inter-jurisdictional allocation methodology as required in Docket UE-060817.  The parties seek guidance from the Commission on the intent, scope, and content of the WCA review and report.  The parties do not seek action from the Commission at this workshop.  The parties request that the Commission provide official notice of this workshop as necessary and appropriate. 
DATED:  March 20, 2012.

Respectfully Submitted,
________________________________
Sarah Wallace

Senior Counsel

PacifiCorp

825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 1800

Portland, OR 97232

Telephone: (503) 813-5865

Facsimile: (503) 813-7252

E-mail: sarah.wallace@pacificorp.com

Katherine A. McDowell
McDowell Rackner & Gibson PC

419 SW 11th Ave., Suite 400
Portland, OR 97205
Telephone:  (503) 595-3924

Facsimile: (503) 595-3928

Email: katherine@mcd-law.com
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